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September 25, 2009

Via FedEx

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
9300 East Hampton Drive

Capitol Heights, MD 20743

Re: Amanda Friedman
Station WMYP(FM), Frederiksted, VI (Facility ID 82199)
Relocation of Main Studio

Dear Madam Secretary:

By letter dated September 22, 2009, undersigned counsel for Amanda Friedman, licensee of
Station WMYP, Frederiksted, VI, notified the Commission of the recent relocation of the
WMYP main studio. At the request of the Audio Division, Media Bureau, this letter is to
confirm that the new main studio of WMYP, located at 5020 Anchor Way, Christiansted, St.
Croix, VI, is in compliance with the geographic restrictions of Section 73.1125(a) of the
Commission’s rules.

Sincerely,

(202) 420-3042 direct dial
(202) 379-9117 direct fax
sadowskys@dicksteinshapiro.com

Gz Michael Wagner, Associate Chief, Audio Division, Media Bur.
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